
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Summer School 
 
We are very excited that your child has signed up to take part in the summer school and look 
forward to welcoming them on the dates they have selected to attend. As previously 
mentioned, transport will also be part of our provision. We are looking to offer transport from 
each of our feeder primary schools outside of Driffield as follows: 
 

 Burton Agnes 

 Garton  

 Hutton Cranswick 

 Kilham 

 Middleton-on-the-Wolds 

 Nafferton 

 North Frodingham 

 Wetwang 

 Wold Newton 
 
If you would like your child to access transport to Driffield School & Sixth Form for attendance 
at the summer school, please complete the form via the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/MMSqfi9ved. Please can you complete this no later than Thursday 
7 July 2022 so we can finalise arrangements. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch via our transition email 
address:  Transition@driffieldschool.org.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr T Fisher 
Assistant Headteacher 
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